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NOTIFICATION OF PROPOSED ROADWAY CONSTRUCTION 

 

The Jefferson County Highway Department will be reconstructing CTH “P” from CTH “E” to 

Woody Lane.  The work is scheduled to take place Wednesday June 21, 2017.  The existing 

deteriorated asphalt pavement will be removed followed by the installation of culverts.  Upon 

completion of the culverts, the roadway will be graded and new base course material will be 

placed prior to paving the roadway. 

 

During construction the roadway will be closed to through traffic, but access will be maintained 

to local residences and businesses, as well as emergency vehicles.  The road will remain closed 

until approximately mid-November, depending on the weather.  During construction please find 

an alternate route to travel.  A detour will be posted utilizing CTH “E” and CTH “F”. 

 

 

Please use caution within the construction areas and please keep children away from the 

operations.  If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact Brian Udovich, P.E., 

Operations Manager at (920) 674-7273. 

 


